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17th January 2025
Welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin! 
 
Today, historian Dan Snow visited our school and spoke to Year 10 and 11 History students about 
Elizabethan England. We hope they found his talk engaging and inspiring. 
 
Please note that school will be closed on Monday 20th January, for our Trust Annual Conference. Students 
will return as normal on Tuesday 21st January. 
 
Next Friday 23rd January, all year groups will take part in ‘1000 Miles for Kaitlyn’ during periods 5 and 6. 
Students can walk, skip, or run their mile and are encouraged to donate £1 either in person or via our 
GoFundMe page. Trainers may be worn for the activity, but students should otherwise remain in normal 
uniform. Let’s come together to support this worthy cause! 
 
We have also shared a document with advice and tips on keeping young people safe on social media. It 
includes practical guidance on privacy settings, online behaviour, and spotting potential risks. Please review 
it and discuss it with your child. 
 
Stay safe and take care,

Team Trafalgar

Parent         Bulletin

Uniform & Equipment
Please ensure your children have the correct 
uniform & equipment with them each day. 
If you require any support, contact your 
child’s form tutor. Please ensure students 
have a bag. You can find full details of what 
they need here.

Key Dates                                                            Spring 2025
Monday 20th January - Trust Annual Conference - School 
closed to all students
Thursday 23rd January - SEN Review & Live Well Event
Tuesday 28th January - Dance Live!
Wednesday 5th February - PD Day 2

Dan Snow returns to Trafalgar!Dan Snow returns to Trafalgar!
Today, Trafalgar School was delighted to welcome back renowned 
historian Dan Snow for an inspiring and educational lecture. 
 
Year 10 and Year 11 history students from across the Trust gathered 
in the main hall this morning to hear Mr. Snow discuss a range of 
fascinating topics. He spoke about Elizabethan England, German 
history, and his recent work helping to locate Shackleton’s ship, the 
Endurance, in the Antarctic. 
 
The lecture provided a unique opportunity for students to explore 
historical themes and learn directly from one of the most respected 
figures in the field. Students also had the chance to ask questions, 
making it an enriching experience for everyone involved. 
 
We extend our thanks to Dan Snow for visiting and sharing his 
expertise with our school community.

https://www.trafalgarschool.org.uk/parents/uniform-and-equipment/
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Campaign to make Oakwood Road One-WayCampaign to make Oakwood Road One-Way
Following many years of disruption and frustration, 98% of the residents of Oakwood Road have recently 
voted in favour of the road becoming one-way. 

We all believe this will:
•	 Reduce congestion in Oakwood Road and surrounding roads
•	 Be safer for your children when walking to and from school
•	 Promote a calmer start to the day for both parents, children and residents 
•	 Reduce the number of damages to parked and moving cars
•	 Reduce carbon emissions  

The petition was supported by local councillor Russell Simpson, who presented it directly to the relevant 
council department. We are now looking for support from those who are impacted by the issues in the road 
to support the campaign.

Following a recent meeting with the Executive Headteacher, Claire Copeland she has given her support, so 
we are asking for parents and guardians to click the link and complete the form (no more than 5 minutes of 
your time required) and support this proposal.

With many thanks
The residents of Oakwood Road

Students Explore Careers at Get Inspired PortsmouthStudents Explore Careers at Get Inspired Portsmouth
This week, Trafalgar School students had the exciting opportunity to attend 
this year’s Get Inspired Portsmouth event at the Portsmouth Guildhall. 

The event, aimed at students aged 11–16, provided an engaging and 
interactive showcase of Portsmouth’s businesses and enterprises. It was 
designed to highlight the wide range of career opportunities available 
locally, giving students valuable insights into the diverse professional, 
technical, and craft roles in the area. 

During the event, students engaged directly with inspiring employers to 
discover a variety of career pathways. They learned about further 
education and training options in Portsmouth whilst exploring 
apprenticeship opportunities, including intermediate, advanced, 
higher, and degree-level programmes. 

The experience was both 
informative and inspiring, 
helping our students to 
broaden their horizons 
and consider future 
educational and career 
options. We are proud 
to support events like 
this that encourage our 
students to dream big 
and plan for their futures.

https://forms.gle/v11hKovWhakxM5v96
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How to Help Your Child Improve Their Note Taking
21st January 6:00pm 

How You Can Make Technology an Ally (& Not the Enemy!)
4th February 6:00pm

How You Can Help Your Child Prepare for Exams
11th March  6:00pm

How You Can Support Your Child During Exams
25th March 6:00pm 

Elevate Education's Spring Term  

Parent Webinar Series

Elevate Education delivers high-impact workshops to our students that help to
develop their study skills, motivation, and exam preparation. Over the next term,
you're invited to join their parent webinar series, where you can help support your
child at home by reinforcing the skills they're learning at school. 

Register today at: https://go.elevateeducation.com/ukschoolwebinar
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